
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem congratulates Raisi for assuming Islamic Republic of
Iran’s presidency

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of the National State Powers Alliance, congratulated the President

of the Islamic Republic of Iran, Sayyid Ibrahim Raisi, for assuming the presidency. His

Eminence said on August 3, 2021, “We congratulate the new President of the Islamic Republic,

Sayyid Ibrahim Raisi, for assuming the presidency after winning the elections,” expressing his

hope that It will be an occasion for a new political era that contributes to resolving

outstanding issues in the region and the world, stressing seeking new opportunity to strengthen

the bonds and relations of the two neighboring peoples at various levels.


